
Term Law Clerk Vacancy Announcement 

The United States District Court for the District of Idaho invites
applications for the position of Full Time Term Law Clerk in Boise. The
incumbent will be required to do some travel, including traveling to the
courthouses in Pocatello and Coeur d’Alene, Idaho. 

It is anticipated that the position will begin work in August of 2019 and last
for one year. The law clerk will work under the supervision of Chief United
States District Judge B. Lynn Winmill. Duties will include evaluation and
analysis, case management, drafting memoranda, orders, and opinions,
and other duties as assigned.

 

Please visit our Careers page for more information and application procedures.

http://idd.uscourts.gov/clerks/careers/About_Us.cfm

